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THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special meeting on Saturd
March 27, 1999 at10:30 a.m. in the Council Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Herm Martens presided.
Council Members present were: Sieg Neumann, Stan Siemens, Denis Robert,
Barry Fraese, Leo Kornelson, Ralph Groening.

The purpose of this special meeting was to give further consideration and review 1
our 1999 Financial Plan and other matter that may be agreed to by Council.

At the start of the meeting, Councillor Denis Robert to plans of the Aubigny
Community Centre Committee to obtain the church rectory and convert it into a h
facility for the community. In obtaining this property, the plan would be to have tt
property placed in the name of the Rural Municipality of Morris. This new Aubigr
hall would then be placed under the administration of the Aubigny Community
Centre District.

Following this discussion, Council gave further consideration to the 1999 propose
revenues and expenditures for the Municipality. There was considerable time and
discussion give to page 10 of our budget which is the division of expenditures
between the rural area and the entire municipality. Revisions to the proposal creats
a proposed budget that was acceptable to Council. The Municipal Administrator i
to incorporate the revisions into the 1999 Financial Plan and provide Council with
full budget proposal and its financial impacts.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 p.m. with Council agreeing that a further
meeting would have to be called to formally accept the proposed budget.

Aunicipal Administratorf

Reeve




